
The Tiny House Village project is a collaborative effort partially funded by Prop 
39 and SMUD’s Shine Grant to provide students in our Architecture, Architectural 
Design, Construction, and Horticulture programs the opportunity to design and 
construct a Tiny House Village with sustainable irrigation and landscaping. This 
project will not only benefit the students involved now, but it will involve future 
students who will complete the project. It will then involve students who will 
sustain the project in perpetuity by continually upgrading the technology which  
will impact thousands of students.

Cosumnes River College 
Tiny House Village

Building Futures Together... 
One Tiny House at a Time

CRC’s Tiny House Village is educating our community's future workforce and 
addressing basic needs in our region. While the Village will be not be 
inhabited by residents on campus, it can be used for the purposes of designing a 
Tiny House Community which could be replicated in areas where the need is 
greatest. 


